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April 25–26, 2019

Kenya Scott Woodruff, a partner in the Health Care practice, will speak on "The Evolving Healthcare 
System: Chasing Value, Going Micro and Associated Regulatory Concerns" at 10:20 a.m. on 
Thursday, April 25 at the Health Care Industry Conference. The conference brings together 
experienced members of the health care field to provide the latest data, resources and insights.

For more information, click here.
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